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Statement from Senator Reichlin-Melnick on new Tappan Zee Bridge safety investigation

Orangetown, NY - Senator Elijah Reichlin-Melnick has released the following statement:

“As Chair of the Senate Committee on Contracts and Procurements, [ joined my colleagues,
the Chairs of the Senate Committee on Investigations and Government Operations, the

Committee on Transportation, and the Committee on Corporations, Authorities, and
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Commissions to issue a formal information request to Tappan Zee Constructors, LLC on
Friday, April 23 regarding the recent revelations about possible safety concerns with the new

Tappan Zee Bridge.

As we have promised our constituents, safety of residents and commuters is our number one
priority. We must get to the bottom of this issue so that users of the new bridge can feel
confident in the safety of the structure. I am thankful for the support from my colleagues in
the Senate and from the NYS Thruway Authority as we investigate these serious

allegations.”



